Dear Mr Young

We are writing on behalf of our residents to object to the installation of 4 air conditioning
condenser units - planning application 2019/1285/P.

We share the concerns of our neighbours, who have already objected to this application, that the
proposed installation by Edenhall would create noise pollution and environmental hazard that
would negatively impact on the neighbourhood and on the quality of life of people living in the
vicinity of 11 Lyndhurst Gardens.

Consequently, we would urge the council to reject the planning application 2019/1285/P.
Sincerely,

Anthony Rosenberg

Dariusz Zwierzynski

Directors
Twenty Lyndhurst Gardens Freehold Ltd.




